19 march 1986
Dear Erik:

Ref. to our telephone conversation of yesterday, I hereby attach
and send my article entitled " Nature in Eritrea." I hope it can provide
PERSPEKTIVE readers a glimps¢of the Eritrean countryside. I have a
variety of colored photos from the highlands and Towlands of Eritrea
that can be used with the article. If there is a need for photos please
contact Paul Prendergast and feel free to use any of the photos which are
currently in his possession.

Best regards,

Emnetu Tesfay zé/\ 85;5%;F?



